
NEW CORE FUNDING FROM VANCITY

Description

The Union Cooperative Initiative has been a recipient of new core funding from Vancity Savings Credit
Union this year. This funding infusion will allow us to rapidly scale our union cooperative development
work and build new labour partnerships around British Columbia.

Category

1. Community
2. Cooperatives
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